
October 2024



Dear parent/carer,
Thank you for a golden start to the term and for your support of our Year 10 students with the start of their studies.

We are writing to inform you of an alteration to our course offering: after careful consideration we wish to enter our IT vocational students into GCSE Computer Science. Since the start of the term, students have been studying content and skills which underpin both courses and, having considered their attainment and aptitude so far, feel that the GCSE course is better suited for our learners. We hope that all students will find the GCSE course valuable, particularly those who wish to pursue further study in this field. 

GCSE Computer Science is a closely related subject to IT that falls under the same faculty. We believe that pursuing the GCSE qualification will provide your child with a fulfilling and enriching educational experience and would like to reassure you that this does not impact their class, allocated teacher or timetable in any way.

If your child does have any questions, they should speak with their IT/Computer Science teacher. As parents, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at parents@uhs.org.uk.
Yours sincerely
Ms J Silva
Assistant Principal
